
11 March 2024 

Kia ora, 

Great North Road Improvements 
Auckland Transport and its contractor JFC Limited are pleased to announce the completion of the 
preparatory works for the Great North Road Improvements project.  

During this stage of the project we have: 

• Upgraded stormwater services in the areas near Northland Street and Potatau Street

• Installed 44 tree pits. Trees will be planted during the main project works.

• Installed new ducting for streetlights, traffic lights and new dynamic bus lane cameras.

• Gathered important information about the location of underground services. This will be used to inform
the final design.

We understand that work of this nature can be disruptive to residents and businesses. We thank you for your 
patience and cooperation during this stage of the project. 

The main construction of the Great North Road upgrades is expected to begin in the second half of 2024. 
We will provide more information closer to works starting.  

If you would like to learn more about this project, please go to the AT website and search the keyword Great 
North Road Improvements 

Contact Us 
If you have any queries or concerns about these project works, please contact AT through the details below: 

The Project and Business Interface Team 
Email: Projects@at.govt.nz  
Phone: 09 930 5090  

If you have any queries directly related to the construction, please contact: 

Sally Logan – Stakeholder Liaison Manager 
Email: Sally.Logan@jfcltd.co.nz 
Phone: 021 420 794 

Ngā mihi, 

Infrastructure Project Delivery Group 
Integrated Networks 


